
When:  Tuesday, March 20th 
       8:00am – 4:00pm 
Where:  Orchard Hills Elementary  
(whether you will be attending Orchard Hills or Apple Valley) 
 
You will need to fill out paperwork at registration on the 20th.   
 
*Special instructions for students involved in the new school boundaries in 
Santaquin. 
This will be considered a Pre-registration for the Santaquin area schools. You 
will need to register at your current school in March and then if involved, your 
new school in the fall. 

 
Please share this information with anyone you know who has a new 
kindergartner.   
 

 

 

 


